
 

 January 21, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

I have known and worked with Mr. Sean Weiss since 2016.  He has been 

consulting for my company since then and has been an integral component 

to our internal audit system.  Without his detailed insight and knowledge of 

coding and regulatory information we could not have had our current 

success.  I have worked with others in his field but Sean brought a new level 

of professionalism and knowledge that I have not seen before or since. He 

has a wonderful demeanor, is driven by the facts and takes the guess work 

out of this very complex field. His regulatory compliance knowledge as it 

relates to Medicare and OIG rules and regulations are of the highest level.  

His unique ability to take this regulatory information and make sense of it in 

everyday situations is a skill that few possess. 

 

 Sean has shown dedication to his craft by possessing multiple certifications, 

has vast real world experience and has developed keen insight into 

regulatory compliance. He believes in strong faith, family and country and 

works tirelessly to uphold the truth. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

William Collins, PMHNP-BC, FNP-BC, APRN 

President 

Freedom Psychiatry, PLLC 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


